Dear West Monona School Foundation,

We would like to thank you for approving out mini-grant! We have enjoyed using our new

puzzles all year long. We appreciate the opportunity to build our thinking skills, communication
i skills, and fine motor skills with the purchase of our new puzzles!
THANK YOU




